CHRISTIAN MOTORCYCLISTS ASSOCIATION OF AUSTRALIA

(NSW) INC 

COMMITTEE MEETING AT MT VINCENT

18 SEPTEMBER 2005

OPENING:       Meeting opened by Alan Watkinson in prayer at 9.20AM.

PRESENT:       Dave Huthnance, Michael & Catherine Davie, Ian Dodd, Warren McLaren, 

                         Wayne Witchard, Wayne Foster, Christian Knyvett, Steve Behr, Noel     

                         BoyceRoss Sylvester, Ron & Levi Hick, Pat Maiden, Roy Breyley, Alan              

                         Hunt, Carl Brook, Anthony Whitney.

APOLOGIES:   Peter Burge, Hugh & Robin O'Dempsey.

CHAIRMAN'S   David welcomed us to the first meeting of the new committee and thanked CHAT:               us for his re-election.

MINUTES PREV  Minutes from the previous meeting were read and confirmed by Micheal 

MEETING:        Davie/ Wayne Witchard.

BUSINESS       Ross pointed out that the Quirindi outreach was never more than an idea ARISING:         that didn't get off the ground.  The proposed Taree outreach was in a                  

                         similar situation.

                         Various things about the National Run - 

                                    Registrations close 1/10/05 - not many have registered so far.

                                    Several rides have been organised for the weekend of the Run.

TREASURER”S  Bank balance as at 31/08/05 (from AGM) $4480.88 CR

REPORT:

CORRESPONDENCE: Australia Motorcycle Club conference 25/26 March 2006

                           Motorcycle Awareness Week display  22 October 2005.

GENERAL         Christmas Party in Sydney on 26/11/05 following a bike display and

BUSINESS:       assistance with the BBQ at 103.2FM radio station. Confirmed.

                           Pat Maiden raised the idea of a gift to kids of CMA members who don't

                           make it to the Christmas Party. The feeling of the meeting that it would

                           too difficult to administer.

                            Aaron Little has agreed to manage the web page when takeover    

                           arrangements can be completed.

                            CMA members from Sydney and anywhere else can attend Black Stump

                            at Cataract Park on October long weekend.  Entry cost $55.00.  Moved

                            Michael Davie/Wayne Witchard that CMA pay the stand cost of $380.00

                            Carried.

                            An outreach in Singleton on 13/14 May 2006 is proposed.  Moved Ross
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GENERAL             Sylvester/Michael Davie.  Confirmed.

BUSINESS (contd) 

                               It was proposed that CMA be involved in Lifefest in Tamworth on 

                              3/4 June 2006. Moved Wayne Witchard/Ian Dodd.

                               An approach has been made by Righteous CMC to participate in an 

                               outreach in the Forster/Tuncurry area on 22 January 2006. Moved

                               Michael Davie/Wayne Witchard.

                               Michael Davie outlined some upcoming events -

                                           Walcha ride 24/25 March 2006

                                           Autumn Ride 29 April 2006

                                Ron Hick was confimed as Newsletter Editor for a further year and he 

                                advised that the next publication is due in the first week of December.

                                Ross Sylvester made some comments at the conclusion of general                            

                                business that he was concerned that some members were not      

                                showing consideration for people trying to organise events particularly

                                those who turn up without notice and who require catering and/or

                                accommodation.  In addition he bewailed the fact that members

                                were not prepared to take on responsibility of leadership roles within

                                the Association particularly in the Coordinators roles. He concluded 

                                that God rewards effort.  We must also be prepared for what is                      

                                planned and do it with polish.

CLOSE:                   Meeting closed in prayer by Chairman David at 10.15AM 

